
JOHN ANDREINI

TO DONATE

HOW YOU CAN HELP:

Scholarship Fund

Scan

In memory of the late John Andreini (a former partner of the All American 
Ruidoso Downs, LLC), a scholarship fund was formed to award deserving 
students in our equine industry. An award total of $7,000 is distributed to 

the worthiest candidates from all submitted applications.

Your donations will go toward a student who will be juried by the Board of 
Directors for the All American Foundation, which will make sure this money 

goes to the seven worthiest candidates.

One of our 2022 scholarship recipients, Bailey Ziegler, will graduate with her 
doctorate in Veterinary Medicine in May 2022. With the high price of tuition, 
Bailey will still have a large debt for college loans. We want to increase the 

amount of awards yearly, but we currently have not been able to due to lack 
of sufficient funding. Donating to this cause will not only help the students, but 
it will also help the racing industry as a whole because these students work in 
or around the sport. They help it grow and continue our legacy. A donation to 

this cause will help keep horse racing alive for generations to come.

•  Bailey Ziegler
•  Brooklyn Stevenson
•  Abegail Lopez
•  Shaden Marr
•  Karsyn Reed
•  Mathew Gonzales
•  Ryder Foix

JOIN US IN CONGRATULATING OUR 
2022 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS:


